ST MARY'S

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Hello,

Please note school will be closed to all students on Friday 07.10.2022 due to a Professional
Development day.

School term dates are available for you to view on the school website if you need clarification of
future date.

Thanks

Nicola Pickthall
Trust Business Manager

Acting Headteacher: Mrs A McClurey
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Tennyson Avenue, Grangetown, Middlesbrough, TS6 7AD
Tel: 01642 455309 | Email: enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk | Website: stmarys.npcat.org.uk
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